

Slawomir Broniarz President ZNP

Solidarity with ZNP and Polish teachers

Dear Slawomir and ZNP-colleagues,

Thank you for your letter explaining the situation in Poland regarding, ZNP's struggle for decent teachers' salaries and the situation that has led to the decision to embark on a national strike.

We are impressed with the support ZNP has managed to gather for the cause of improving the conditions of Polish teachers, despite the negative campaign from decision makers and the media.

Lärarförbundet, the largest teachers' union in Sweden, with 234 000 members, stand with you in your struggle. We send this message of solidarity with ZNP and its members, wishing you success in your just fight to improve the working conditions and salaries of thousands of teachers in Poland, who bring quality education to children and students every day.

As you say: It all starts with good teachers-acting together!

In Solidarity,

Johanna Jaara Åstrand

diames gardand

President

Lärarförbundet-the Swedish Teachers' Union